
Dear EIA-858 Respondent:

The U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA) is conducting its annual uranium survey, 
Form EIA-858, Uranium Marketing Annual Survey.  It is essential for you to respond to this 
survey by March 1, 2016 in order for EIA to prepare accurate and timely reports. 

The Form EIA-858 is used to collect data to update the Uranium Marketing Annual Report.  The 
audience for these data includes Congress, other Executive Branch agencies, the nuclear and 
uranium industry, and the public in general.

Response to this survey is mandatory and required pursuant to 15 U.S.C. §772(b), Section 13(b) 
of the Federal Energy Administration Act of 1974 (FEAA) (Public Law 93 275) as amended.  
Your company’s mandatory participation will continue into the future unless your company 
ceases to be involved in the (domestic) U.S. uranium industry.  EIA estimates that the average 
reporting burden for this survey is fifteen hours per response.  The information you provide will 
be kept strictly confidential and will be used for statistical purposes only. All the information the 
DOE’s statistical agency, the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA), collects for this 
survey about your company is confidential.  In accordance with the Confidential Information 
Protection provisions of Title 5, Subtitle A, Public Law 107-347, and the Privacy Act of 1974, 
your responses will NOT be disclosed in identifiable form without your consent to anyone other 
than employees or agents of DOE. By law, every DOE/EIA employee, every DOE/EIA contractor
employee, and any agent is subject to a jail term, fine or both if he or she makes public any 
information that could identify your company.

If you are a new user and require assistance, or if you are no longer the person submitting the 
Form EIA-858, please contact us immediately using the contact information provided below.

Please logon to the EIA Single Sign-On Login System to access the EIA Internet Data Collection 
System and EIA-858, Uranium Marketing Annual Survey to submit your EIA-858 data for 
calendar year 2015.  
 
1. Go to:  https://signon.eia.doe.gov/ssoserver/login

2. Enter your Userid

If you forgot your userid, go to the link "Forgot your Userid?"

3. Enter your Password

If you forgot your password, go to the link "Forgot your password?"

4. Click the Logon button

You will go to the EIA Internet Data Collection System webpage and the EIA-858 Uranium 
Marketing Annual Survey under Surveys.

Please keep a copy of your survey responses for your records.  If you have any questions, or need 
assistance in responding to this survey, please contact me on (202) 586-1085 or by e-mail at 
douglas.bonnar@eia.gov or EIA-858@eia.gov.  Again, thank you for your cooperation in 
responding to this survey request so that EIA can provide timely and accurate information.  

mailto:EIA-858@eia.gov
mailto:douglas.bonnar@eia.gov
https://signon.eia.doe.gov/ssoserver/login
http://www.eia.gov/uranium/marketing/


Sincerely,
 
 
Douglas Bonnar

Office of Electricity, Renewables, and Uranium Statistics

U.S. Energy Information Administration


